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11 December 2014 

  



NOTICE 

 
In reference to the RFP published on 6

th
 November 2014 regarding transfer of tea gardens under West 

Bengal Tea Development Corporation Limited and in continuation of our advertisement dated 18
th

 

November 2014 for a pre-bid conference (which was held on 24
th

 November 2014) and subsequent 

Corrigendum Notice 1 dated 3
rd

 December 2014, a second pre-bid conference will be held on 15
th

 

December 2014 at 4 pm. The venue of the second pre-bid conference is the Conference Hall, 6
th

 Floor 

at Commerce & Industries Department (Government of West Bengal), 4,Camac Street, Kolkata – 

700 016.  

 

Managing Director, WBTDCL 

 


